Upcoming Events

Our Memorial Garden is a COVID safe outdoor location where we have held many
events over the last year. Beginning in August 2020, we held all worship services
outside. We continued to have outdoor services in the Spring of 2021 through the
summer. The following are the events/services we have offered to our community.

e Worship Services

e Celebration of Life Services

e Memorial Dedications

e Blessing of the Animals

e Labyrinth Walks

e Stations of the Cross Walks

o Www.MusicTogetherwithSonia.com Children’s Music Classes

Any organization who would like to use our Memorial Labyrinth Garden for
approved family fellowship events are invited to do so, free of charge. Please
contact us at Stbartlaytonsville@gmail.com or by phone at 301-355-7189.

Next Planned Events:

Memorial Garden Dedication Service-Sunday May 22", We will dedicate
memorial leaves and trees given by parishioners and friends. We will also add and
bless four additional clusters (100 leaves) available for engraving. These clusters
were donated by the Ladies’ Guild. Please contact Janice Fitts at
Janice.fitts@gmail.com or by phone on 240-252-8456 if you are interested in
donations.



